
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #9 Thursday 4th of June 2020 

 

 

 
 

Hi everyone, 

 

I hope you have had a great week. Just a reminder that there 

is a public holiday on Monday.  

Please check out our new virtual tour which is located on our 

school website. We are currently updating the website and 

are very excited about our new virtual tour.  

It is absolutely essential that you keep unwell children at 

home. There are very strict guidelines set out by the         

Department of Education and we are required to call you if 

they are presenting as unwell.  

Please enjoy the long weekend and stay safe.  

 

Tina xx 

 

 

Mon 8th June Queen’s birthday  

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tues 9th June Years 3-6 

Return to school :) 

Prep 2021 virtual Info 

night 

Friday 26th June Last day of term 

2:30pm finish 

 

Our school is currently a STUDENT 

AND STAFF ONLY site. If you are 

dropping your child off late or              

picking them up early can we kindly 

ask that you do not enter the school 

grounds. Please call the office and 

we can bring your child out to the 

car or pick them up from your car. 



BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Our FREE Breakfast Club will be up 

and running again from next week. 

There will however, be a slight change 

in the time due to our new staggered 

drop off times at present. 

every Monday– Friday  

TIME: 8:30am-9:00am 

Where: The Canteen :) 

Please come and enjoy oats, cereal, 

tinned fruit and toast :) 

 

CSEF APPLICATIONS 

 

All new parents to Crib Point Primary 

School should have received an application 

earlier this year for the Camps, Sports and 

Excursion fund (CSEF) 

If you have a current concession card you 

are eligible to apply for this payment. If you 

haven’t already filled in this form this year 

and are still wanting to apply, please call 

the office and we will send a form home 

with your child :) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chayse PV 

Anna PV 

Oliver 1/2D 

Matilda  1/2D 

Miela 1/2D 

Tyler 1/2D 

ALL OF 1/2J 

Jaydon 1/2S 

Nash 1/2S 

 



 

Just a reminder to parent/

guardians to please make sure 

your child is wearing a school 

jumper or has one packed in 

their school bag as we are get 

into the cooler weather.                                   

Unfortunately at this time we 

cannot be handing out spare 

jumpers from the office. 

 

 

BOOKCLUB 

Issue 4 

Orders due in by 10th June 2020 



 

 

Please see the compass news feed for links to the above articles or alternatively visit the Camp Australia website. 


